Please note the Erratum for the following Bid advertised on the 26" of June 2022 in the City Press

th
Prospective Bidders kindly note that the closing date for the bid below has been extended from the 28
of July to the 02" of August 2022 at 12:00 pm due to the following reasons:

1.Error with the scope of work and Bill of Quantity

Bid Number: MLM/WSIG/W/W14/2022-23
Bid DESCRIPTION: INSTALLATION OF WATER RETICULATION &YARD CONNECTION IN WARD14

Note: Only contractors that have attended the tender briefing held at the municipal offices on the 12 of
July 2022 as per the signed attendance register shall receive the revised bill of quantities.

We would like to apologies for inconvenience that may have been caused in this regard.

All enquiries related to SCM matters should be directed to: Mrs. M Phenya at Tel: 012 716 1414 for
technical ggeries please call Mr.MP.Molautsi at 012 716 1347

NF
Mr S Ngwenya
Municipal Manager




